
Comment for planning application 23/00853/OUT
Application Number 23/00853/OUT

Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Richard Greig  
 

Organisation
Name David M.Beck & Judith Beck

Address 9, Gullivers Close,Horley,OX15 6 DY

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments We are residents of Horley Village. 
We strongly object to this application. 
- Over the years we have seen the expansion of Banbury and District with little or no 
consideration given to the infrastructure.  The road system into and within Banbury is 
already totally inadequate and this development will add to the obvious problems. A 
development of 170 houses probably means another c.200 cars using the Warwick Road into 
and out of Banbury. As an example the road through the Hanwell Fields development is a 
danger and disgrace, needs constant repairs and the potential increase in traffic along will 
merely exacerbate this serious issue. 
- The 'new' traffic will put extra pressure on the only junction with the M40 as it moves 
towards the motorway.   
-  This proposed development appears to be contrary to the Cherwell Local plan. 
- Have a detrimental effect on the gap of land between Banbury and Hanwell Village and 
'open the gate' to further future developments along the Warwick road.  
- The land appears to be protected under existing planning policy. 
- There is already a shortage of shops, schools, health centres, medical services and this 
development will merely add to that. 
-  Effect wild life and their habitats. 
David & Judith Beck - Horley Residents
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